
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Please click on the link below for this week’s newsletter: 

 

 

Westdale Junior School - Newsletter 24.11.23  

We've had another busy week in school and there's lots more in store in the run up to 

Christmas! 

Go to this Sway  

 

 

https://sway.office.com/qbKjnJYelL8uLb6m?ref=email
https://sway.office.com/qbKjnJYelL8uLb6m?ref=email
https://sway.office.com/qbKjnJYelL8uLb6m?ref=email

